. 5 June 1963

Dr. Paul Dudley White
264 Beacon Street
Boston, Massachusetts

Dear Paul:

.

Fejfar will be at Makarska with his wife. I am not sure that he .
will be able to clear up some of the complications in regard to the European
division of W.H. O. because they are quite outside of hi's authority or even
close contact. I am trying to learn more about the situation through other
sources, Yy

It would be well to drop a note to Dr. Ratko Buzina in Zagreb inform-
ing him of your arrival and needs for a hotel at the Jadran at Makarska

(Tucepi).

This letter may arrive just in tune to salute you on your birthday.
All best wishes from us all.

As ever,

Ancel Keys, Director ’

AK/ji



